
 

  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

S73-6 UNIVERSITY REQUIREMENTS TO RECEIVE PRIORITY 
STAFFING; GENERAL EDUCATION (GE) 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated March 12, 1973.
 

The Academic Council, at its meeting of 2/26/73, passed the following resolution as presented by 

Dr. Theodore Norton, Chairman of the Curriculum Committee.
 

Copies sent to AVP and all School Deans.
 

ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved". Signed: John H. Bunzel, March 12, 1973.
 

ALL-UNIVERSITY REQUIREMENTS 

S 73-6 

RESOLVED, that the Academic Council requests the Academic Vice President and the dean of 
each school 

1) to review the schedules and staffing of departments whose courses satisfy all-university 
requirements to assure that course offerings are adequate to enable most students to meet all-
university requirements while in the lower division; 

2) if satisfied that such a department cannot offer the appropriate number of such courses because 
of lack of faculty, to use their best efforts to allocate sufficient additional faculty; 

3) to monitor the use of such additional faculty and to withdraw the positions if not used for 
courses meeting all-university requirements. 


